Rt. 1, Box 110 .
Kimberly, Idahe 83341

Nov. 13, 1973

Dr. Richard Gould
University of Hawaii
Dept. of Anthropology
K550 Campus Read
Honolulu, Hawaii 96822

Dear Dick:

Thank you for your recent letter and zerox of your reply to
Barbars Ivedtke. You certainly did - as usual - a fine job of
answering her questions. I, too, hope that I will have a chance
to meet her one day - maybe at the meetings next May.

We have been busy having the flu, university work, building an
addition for our Poresi Service Building and now adding a family
roem to our iittle house., Can't seem to get caught up. Hope to as
I want to visit the staff at Tucson in January and perhaps make a
short trin into Mexico with the new camper - depending on gas of
course,

Junius called and says you are returning to the mainland soon
and believe he said he had you iined up with a museum in Comn. I
had hoped that you and Dave 3gnger would get together on the job
at, the University of Maine where you could teach, de research and
continue your Australian work. Will be anxious to hear where you

will be working.

 Please give our very bhast to Betsy and Dick Leiban and all the
firnie staff in the department and we arre now having pleasant thought
of our trip to Hawaii last December. Maybe some day we can do it
afsain when we will have the time to cover all the islands.

Sincerely,

Don E. Crabtree
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